Highland Council Inner Moray Firth Local Development Plan
Comments received for the consultation that ended on 13th December 2013 ordered by Site

Customer Number 04093 Name |Angela Gardiner Organisation
Agent Name amd Organisation (if applicable)
Section |3.Strategy for Growth Areas Paragraph (3.14

Reference Fendom Type Change Comment Late |No
Comment Changes
Land towards Fearn side of Fendom road not reclassified.

Representation

The land is currently prime agricultural land and used as such so there is no need to change this as there is plenty of land (particularly on the other side of this road where there are no
houses). In addition, | have major concerns regarding all types of potential pollution as a result of change of use of the land. There are a number of children living in this area. The exact use
of for this land has not been made clear which is unacceptable when we are asked to give our views on this.

Allocated to |Fendom General | General

These representations are as submitted to the Highland Council and have only been changed (redacted) to exclude private contact details and invalid comments. Page 1 of 1
The Highland Council will in due course summarise them and provide a response to those issues raised which are relevant to the development plan.



